
A Brief Report on my Experiences at Geospatial Week, 2015 

 

It is a great honor and privilege to be a recipient of an ISPRS - The ISPRS Foundation (TIF) 

Travel Grant to attend Geospatial Week. It was a very nice experience that I had gained by 

attending the Geospatial week 2015 at La Grande Motte, France. I presented my research work 

in Geo-information for Disaster Management (Gi4DM) conference of the Geospatial Week. My 

paper presentation had gone very nice along with the question & answer session. I met with 

several other researchers in the conference who are also working in the same field. I shared the 

research methodology with them and learnt a lot with their new ideas. This opportunity provided 

me a platform to meet international expert and share my research methodology and use latest 

tools and techniques to get better results. The international exposure and networking is surely 

going to help me to shape my career in a much better way. This event has also motivated me to 

pursue Post-Doctoral research after completion of my Ph.D. 

I am also very thankful to United Nations Office of Outer Space Affairs (UN-OOSA) for their financial 

support that made it possible to present my research work at such a prestigious mega event. I am also 

looking for such other conferences scheduled to be held in the future. 
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